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The Riverside County
Transportation Commission
(RCTC) strongly supports SCAG
staff recommendations to
approve the 2023-2026 CRP-
CMAQ-STBG Project Award List
and Contingency List and to
authorize the SCAG Executive
Director or his designee to make
programming adjustments as
necessary.
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This comment is submitted on behalf of Aaron Hake, Executive Director, Riverside County Transportation Commission.

Honorable SCAG President Hagman, Transportation Committee Chair Sandoval, and Regional Council Members:

The Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC) strongly supports SCAG staff recommendations to approve the 2023-2026 CRP-CMAQ-STBG
Project Award List and Contingency List and to authorize the SCAG Executive Director or his designee to make programming adjustments as
necessary.

RCTC’s process for facilitating nominations under SCAG’s call for projects was approved by our Commission in December 2023, and included frequent
ongoing stakeholder outreach and collaboration to ensure all eligible applicants had an opportunity to consider pursuing funding from the SCAG call
for projects. As a result, Riverside County jurisdictions submitted 13 applications totaling $108.9 million. RCTC is pleased that Riverside County is
recommended to receive a regionally appropriate portion of the federal formula funds available for a multimodal mix of projects that will advance
mobility and accelerate clean transportation options in our county.

RCTC thanks SCAG staff for their constant collaboration with the county transportation commissions on this inaugural cycle for competitive
distribution of federal formula funding. We look forward to continuing to collaborate with your staff as future cycles of this call for projects arise.

Respectfully,

Aaron Hake
Executive Director
Riverside County Transportation Commission
onservation 951.787.7141 W |951.212.3636 C
Authority 4080 Lemon St. 3rd Fl.| P.O. Box 12008 Riverside, CA 92502
Westem Riverside County rctc.org | wrc-rca.org

f L f Y

egional




	List of Public Comments (received after 5pm)
	Jillian Guizado on behalf of Aaron Hake, Executive Director RCTC

